
THE INSTITUTE FOR ADVANCED STUDY 

PRINCETON, NEW JERSEY 08540

SCHOOL OF HISTORICAL STUDIES

Professor Jale inan 
Ehram Yokuşu No, 3 
Bebek-İstanbul 
Turkey

March 29, 1972

Dear Jale:

I have just learned from Elisabeth Alf'öldi 
of your distressing accident. Elisabeth reports that 
you have now at last regained some freedom of movement.
I do hope that your recovery will be speedy and complete.

We have enjoyed the company of both Alf'öldi*s here 
through the vinter. Both have been remarkably veli 
until a fev days ago vhen they came dovn vith colds. But 
Elisabeth hopes to be able to take off very soon on her 
next Portr'âtreise.

Dorothy and I shall go not to Greece but to 
Australia this summer. We are to lecture at the University 
of Sydney through June and July.

Do let me knov vhen you could profit from another 
visit to Princeton.

Dorothy joins in varm greetings and in ali good 
vishes for your health.

Yours,

Homer A. Thompson
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